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Mission: To make disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world. 

.From the Pastor’s heart, 

 

As we prepare our journey into the season of Lent, I take this time to share plans for our sacred times of 

worship together.  My hope is that each of these times will be a blessing as we bless others. 

 

Ash Wednesday, March 2
nd

 – Noon & 7:00pm in the sanctuary.   

          The imposition of ashes will be available at both services. 
 

1
st

 Sunday in Lent, March 6
 
@ 9:30am – Sacrament of Holy Communion 

 

2
nd

 Sunday in Lent, March 13 @ 9:30am – Day Light Savings time begins –  

     Reception of New Members 
 

3
rd

 Sunday in Lent, March 20 @ 9:30am – Children’s Bible Sunday, Saplings Children’s Choir 
 

4
th

 Sunday in Lent, March 27
 
@ 9:30am 

 

5
th

 Sunday in Lent, April 3 @ 9:30am – Sacrament of Holy Communion 
 

Palm Sunday, April 10 @ 9:30am 
 

Holy Thursday worship, April 14 @ 7:00pm 
 

Good Friday worship, April 15 @ 7:00pm 
 

Easter Sunday worship, April 17 @ 9:30am & 11:00am 

 

 

Final Words From  

the Cross 
 

by Adam Hamilton 

 

March 10—April 14 

10:00 am 
 

If interested, contact Anita Van Winkle 

(dvanwinkle48@yahoo.com) 

or the church office  

Our Lenten offering will 

begin March 6th and continue 

through Holy Week. Envlopes 

can be found in the office, at 

both Welcome Centers, in the  

pews and also conveniently 

attached to this newsletter.  Last year, this offering 

received $2,665.00 and our Ministry Plan goal for 

2022 is $3,000.00.   Our monthly communion 

offerings assist in filling an approximate 10% 

financial gap between what is invested (pledged) 

and expected expenditures in our 2022 Ministry 

Plan.  Thank you in advance for your extravagant 

generosity.  



Children’s Ministry Mission                       

Inspiring children to be rooted in     

God’s love, laugh often, and walk in the 

footsteps of Jesus. 

Children’s Church for kids Pre-K -5th grade is held each Sunday following the 
children’s sermon from 9:45-10:30. If your child is not able to attend this exciting 
adventure, with music, videos crafts, snacks and games, you can access this fun 
program by going to www.rootedateumc.org/childrenschurch  

Saplings Children’s Choir for kids in K-5th grade rehearse on Sunday mornings at  

9:10 am in the children’s choir room. Children are rehearsing Ask, Seek, Knock to be 

presented in worship on Sun. March 20th in celebration of Bible Sunday!  

                     Please go to www.rootedateumc.org/childrenschoir to practice at home.  

Parents, I’m excited to announce  Food Truck Party VBS  

July 10-14  6-9pm - preschool 6-8pm. During this 5-day VBS party, kids will 

deepen their faith by exploring how Jesus teaches us to pray in Matthew 6:11 

“Give us this day our daily bread.” As kids are rooted in God’s love, they will 

learn that God provides and cares for us and inspired to serve and care for the 

needs of others. Register early! Registration forms and a highlight video with a 

taste of all the fun activities and music is available on www.rootedateumc.org  

     TWIGS 
Teens Walking In  

Gods Spirit 

With the help of parent volunteers, our TWIGS Confirmation class and 

Youth group will go back to our original format pre-pandemic. Beginning 

Feb. 27th- the TWIGS Confirmation class will be using the curriculum  

“A United Methodist is” and will meet during worship in the TWIGS 

room upstairs. The TWIGS Youth Group will meet following worship with 

the exception of special events and missions. Dates/times TBA.   

All youth 6th grade and up are invited to participate. 

A Big thanks to all those who shared their favorite soup and 

the TWIGS who served it at our recent Souper Bowl of Caring 

Mission. We raised $530 for the Rise Against Hunger Meal 

packing Mission on May 14th.  

March 
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                 Endwell UMC 3301 Watson Blvd. Endwell NY 13760 

 VBS Registration Form - July 10-14th   6-9pm   (preschool – 6-8p 

Crew Name______________________________________________________ (for church use) 

 

(Please print) 

Child’s Name________________________________________________________ 

Grade Completed/Age______/_______ Date of Birth_________________________ 

Address:____________________________________________________________ 

City:___________________ Zip____________ Phone:_______________________ 

Email:______________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact:________________________________ Cell#_________________ 

Person picking child up from VBS___________________________________________  

Relation:____________________           OK to Photo   __yes   __No 

Allergies or other medical     Permission to Waterslide __yes  __no      

conditions:____________________________________________________________ 

Home Church:___________________________________________________________ 
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 VBS Registration Form - July 10-14th   6-9pm   (preschool – 6-8p 

Crew Name______________________________________________________ (for church use) 

(Please print) 

Child’s Name________________________________________________________ 

Grade Completed/Age______/_______ Date of Birth_________________________ 

Address:____________________________________________________________ 

City:___________________ Zip____________ Phone:_______________________ 

Email:______________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact:________________________________ Cell#_________________ 

Person picking child up from VBS___________________________________________  

Relation:____________________           OK to Photo   __yes   __No 

Allergies or other medical     Permission to Waterslide __yes  __no      
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Thank you to everyone who contributed to funding our Rise Against Hunger 

Meal Packing Event. We have reached our goal. Now comes the fun part, 

packing the meals on Saturday, May 14, 2022 starting at 10:00 am.  Watch 

for information on signing up to help pack the meals. 

Thank you to all the soup makers and eaters who made our Souper Bowl of 

Caring a great success. We had 20+ soups and raised over $500. Special 

thanks to our great youth for serving us.  

 

 

 

  Friday, March 18th 

   3:00—5:00 pm 

   

We are always looking for volunteers to help pack the meals when we have a scheduled BBQ.  It 

is great time of fellowship for those who are involved.  Come and Join the Fun! 
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Thank you to a most generous congregation for your support in 2021.  Through your 
gifts for the 6th straight year, the Endwell United Methodist Church achieved a 
balanced budget allowing for about $10k in Capital Expenses to be covered.  This is an 
amazing accomplishment with all of the COVID impacts.  Thank you for supporting the 
ministry with your gifts and allowing the church family to provide to our local and world 
communities!!! 

 

If you placed a preorder for the February 18th BBQ that was 

cancelled, please contact the church office to make arrangements 

for a refund or to have your preorder moved to the March 18th BBQ. 



 

 

 

Monday, March 7, 2022   8:30 am—11:30 am 

Registration — Friday, March 4, 2022 
 

This monthly mission is providing over 200 families with approximately 80 pounds of food on 

the first Monday of the month.  If anyone has time to volunteer to help we can always use 

extra hands.  This is a great way for our Church to help the families who are in need of food.  

If you have questions, please talk with Dave or Howard for more information.  If you need 

food, lets us know and we can help you register with the food bank. 
 

A BIG THANK YOU to the volunteers who work on the mobile food pantry packing 

the meals and those volunteers who put all of the food in the cars of those registered 

plus doing some deliver of meals to the homebound. 

 

 

 

The Trustees are looking for volunteers to help on various small projects around the 

Church.  If you can help us, please let the office know.   

Please remember to watch for black ice in the parking lot.  Every attempt is made to 

treat these areas, but with the cold temperatures the low spots freeze tend to get icy. 

 
 

Our Church is still part of the New York State Restaurant Resiliency program.  This 

NYS program provides us with 300 hot meals every Monday evening.  At the present 

time, we are scheduled to be part of this program till the end of March.  New York State 

elected officials are considering extending the program and if they do we will still be 

part of it.  Brooks House of  BBQ is the restaurant that is providing the meals to our 

Church. 

A huge shout out to those Church members who take the time to deliver meals on Monday 

evenings. These people are a dedicated group of volunteers who not only deliver meals but they 

take the time to check on how the people are doing. 
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    March 6 March 13 

  Patti Anderson Steve & Paula Johnson 

  Art Newcomb 
 

  March 20 March 27 

  Anita VanWinkle Georgia Tamblyn 

  Dale McGlynn Betty Jo Kasprzak   
 

 

EUMC Fellowship Time Spring 2022 
 

*Thank you to everyone willing to be a fellowship time host!* 

Please see Jody Butts with questions or concerns 

Date Name 

February 27 Jody Butts 

March 6 Joyce Atherton 

March 13 Kim Rockerfeller 

March 20 TWIGS serve 

March 27 Martha Bushnell 

April 3 Ann, Clinton & Jenna 

April 10 Jenn & Steve Potter 

April 17 Easter Sunday 

April 24th DeEtte Minerly 

May 1 Joan & Ron Knickerbocker 

May 8 The Gorman’s 

May 15  

May 22 Tina & Emily 

May 29  

June 5  

June 12  

June 19 Confirmation Sunday 

June 26  
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The Broome County Health 

Department is offering a free 

Walk-In Covid Vaccine/

Booster Clinic at Endwell 

UMC in the fellowship hall on 

Monday, March 7th from   

3:00pm—5:00pm, during our 

Monday Night Meal take out.   

Please help spread the word!  

 

 

 

Wednesday, March 16 

Tuesday, March 22 

7:00 pm 
 

UHS, along with the Broome County Council of Churches, are holding  

(2) Wellness Seminars at Endwell UMC covering aspects of physical, 

mental and relational health pertaining to Covid.  This is a free seminar 

that will also be streamed live. 
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